
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

HIGHAMPTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

12/2020-2021 

Please see the attached letter regarding the return to school for all children. 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

With Covid, the children have not been able to do 

as much sports activities as we would have liked, 

so we are pleased that we are able to go 

swimming as planned.  However, one of the 

drawbacks of living in such a lovely, but rural part 

of the world, is that we do need transport to go 

anywhere.  Therefore, we will be asking parents to 

support our swimming lessons with a contribution 

of £4 per child per week.  This will be payable via 

Schoolcomms called “Swimming Contributions” 

and the payment request will be on your apps on 

1st June. 

The School is very grateful to our wonderful PTFA 

who are also supporting us with a contribution of 

£300. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

8th March: All children 

back to school. 

 

TERM 3  

   

Music: A specialist music 

teacher will be visiting the 

school  

 

Swimming: Depending on 

Covid restrictions, we 

intend to go swimming on 

Thursdays for the last 6 

weeks of term.   

Welcome Back on 8th March 

 

Please see the attached letter detailing the return to school for all children on 8th March. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some silent readers 

taking advantage of 

our bright, new 

reading area. 

 

 

  

 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY  

We are arranging for a photographer to visit the school in June to take family and 

school photographs.  The dates have yet to be confirmed, but we’ll let you know in 

good time.  

 

 SPORTS DAY 

We will be having a Sports Day this year; date to be confirmed. 

 



This week has been yet another fantastic week of home learning and 

learning in school. I have been so impressed by the work that has 

been posted on Dojo and dropped into school. It has been a great 

opportunity to use Teams to have our Class 1 meetings. Lovely for 

the children to see each other. On today’s meeting the consensus 

was that everyone is excited to be coming back to school to ‘see and 

play with friends with dinosaurs and tractors!’ 

 

There will be some new surprises in the classroom when you come 

back on the 8th. There may be some living things!! I wonder what 

they might be? 

 

Hopefully the weather will keep bright and sunny and we can get out 

and explore our beautiful school grounds! Izabella, Isla and Lexi 

working hard on their new English sequence based on ‘Creature 

Features’. 

 

Lexi showed fantastic ordering of days of the week. 

 



Isla and Izabella experimenting with colour mixing wheels  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Albie’s amazing English work.                                      Logan’s dinosaur information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archies fantastic bird feeder! 

 Ellarose’s amazing English 

                                     



 

Class 2: Working collaboratively on a welcome back surprise for the whole 

school 

Class 2 

The 

children 

were 

exploring 

the 

grounds; 

finding 

interesting 

leaves and 

plants for 

their 

forest 

school 

projects. 


